
 

 
 
 
January 14th 2025 
Dear Partners, 
 
On behalf of the Board of Directors, I want to express my deepest gratitude for your belief in 
our vision and your invaluable support throughout our IPO journey. The IPO of our company 
has seen an unprecedented success & I am advised that you have made the company among 
the list of highest subscribed IPO’s of the country. 
 
Your encouragement has not only enabled us to reach this significant milestone but also 
positioned us for a future filled with exciting opportunities. We are truly privileged to have so 
graceful friends as part of our journey, and we remain dedicated to delivering long-term value 
and success for all our stakeholders. 
 
Thank you once again for being an integral part of this remarkable achievement. We look 
forward to continuing to build on this momentum and growing together. 
 
Warm regards, 
Mohit Vohra 
Managing Director 
Quadrant FutureTek Limited 
 
 
 
“Innovative Technologies to make Railways, the most Enjoyable, Safer, Comfortable yet cost 
effective mode of travel” 

 


